
I am appalled that this has been passed and am speaking against such ruling. This is 

unconstitutional and "we the people" have every right to choose what medications we wish to 

have administered to our selves and our families. Taking away our 'Religious Exemption' is not 

your places to do so. Separation between church and state .... I am a Christ following, bible 

loving, God trusting individual and I know and believe with all of my heart that God created us 

with everything we need.  

 

Jenny Sheets 


